
 

 
23 August 2016 

 
 

Notice - Multiple Vulnerabilities in Android 
 
 
Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited would like to remind its customers and the public to the 

following Security Alert issued by the Hong Kong Government in relation to Multiple 

Vulnerabilities in Android phones and mobile devices. According to the Security Alert, a 

successful attack could lead to information disclosure, privilege escalation, or complete 

control of the device. 

 

For more details, please click here: http://www.govcert.gov.hk/en/A16-08-02.html 

 

Users of Android systems are advised to take necessary precautionary measures.  
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